# \* Welcome from the MTP PTA

#### DEAR MTP FAMILIES,

The MT. PLEASANT ELEMENTARY PTA is excited to welcome everyone to another school year!

If this is your first time here, you may not know what the PTA is or how you can participate. The PTA consists of MTP parents, teachers, staff and administrators, all of whom are dedicated to creating a wonderful and fun learning environment for all of our children.

The MTP PTA hosts fun, educational programs and events for our students, families and faculty. Each year, we bring in cultural arts programs including music, concerts, visiting authors, dynamic educational programs, and so much more. We also host school wide events like our Back to School Bash, Sweetheart Dance and our Spring Fun Fest.

The PTA raises money to support our programs as well as the needs of our school. As parents, your support of the PTA is essential and valued. You can choose how involved you want to be. To receive all communications about our programs and school events, please register as a member. This registration fee will directly impact our fundraising efforts in order to continue our mission.

Attending meetings and volunteering is not required but welcomed and appreciated! We have many committees you can join if you wish to participate in shaping the events we bring to MTP.

Please feel free to contact us any time. We wish everyone a wonderful school year!

SINCERELY YOUR MTP PTA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE,

CARISSA MITCHELL - PRESIDENT
JOANNA CORNELL - VICE PRESIDENT
ALANNAH BOCCARD - VICE PRESIDENT
LAUREN HALLAM - TREASURER
LINDA BIGLIN- RECORDING SECRETARY
AMANDA KEARNEY - CORRESPONDING SECRETARY



# **MEMBERSHIP**



Register for the 2025-2026 school year by scanning the following QR code or visiting mtp.givebacks.com



## REMIND NOTIFICATIONS

Download the 'REMIND APP'
Create an Account or Sign In
Click 'Add Class' and 'Join Existing Class'
Search for @MTPPTA
Add your Name

### **SPIRIT WEAR**

Every Friday is Spirit Wear Day!

Our apparel is for sale online and in-person at all events! The first \$750 in sales will go towards the 5th Grade Picnic and all remaining profits will benefit the overall PTA budget

To view and purchase visit: mtp.givebacks.com/store



REGISTER FOR MTP PTA'S
BACK TO SCHOOL BASH 9/19!!

ptaformtp@gmail.com ~ www.mtppta.org